
February - March 2024

Dear Pastor & Friends,

We hope you had a great Resurrection Sunday! We had the opportunity to travel home

and spend a few days with family during this time. It was very refreshing and nice to relax for a

few days. We are now back on the road after our week

off and have many upcoming meetings over the next

couple of months.

At this time, we have raised 72% of our support

and look forward to watching God provide the

remainder of our support. In February, God allowed us

to come across a truck that another missionary in

Zambia was selling. After learning more about the

vehicle, we purchased it from him. God has provided in

such an amazing way.

As we travel across the United States we get the opportunity to meet old

friends and make new ones. This has been a blessing as we travel.

Throughout our past two letters we have had our van break down and get

fixed. Once again, our van broke down. This time in Ohio. We had to have

the transmission entirely re-built. It took about two weeks to do so. During

this time we continued our meetings using a rental car and Emily’s dad went

to pick up our van. We now have it back. Please pray for no more issues to

occur.

In Christ,



Prayer Requests

● God's guidance and safety during deputation

● Eden to accept Christ as her Savior at a young age

● God to line up the meetings that we need on deputation

● Good health for all three of us

● The van to continue working well

Praises

● Great meetings with different pastors

● God has provided in miraculous ways

● God providing a vehicle on the field

● Good time spent with friends and family

Current Support Level

72%


